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June 19, 2018 
 
Dear Members of the Great Class of 1976: 
 
I hope this note finds you well and enjoying the late Spring and early Summer. 
 
Wabash has wrapped up the186th year of operation -amazing to think that in fourteen 
years the College will have been in operation for 200 Years. 
 
Endowment is now @$333,000,000 and undergraduates number just over 900. Annual 
costs are in the $53,000 range. 
 
Wabash has hired a new Director of Athletics Matt Tanney, Wabash 2005. Matt, an IU 
Lawyer. has been working in Athletic Administration for many years-most currently at 
Western Illinois. Matt Tanney looks like a good choice for Wabash. 
 
Wabash has reorganized it's Track and Cross Country operations under Clyde Morgan. 
Tyler McCreary from Lawrence HS has been brought on as the Head Cross Country 
Coach. Tyler is a 2008 IU man with an impressive Track background.  
 
The 2018 Spring Athletic Season brought some wonderful successes to Crawfordsville. 
Tennis sent two players [Reifeis '18 and McAuley '20] to the NCAA D3 National Doubles 
Semi Finals-the furthest any Wabash men have been in years. 
 
Baseball went on a terrific run in 2018 with a record of 32-17. Baseball reached the 
NCAA Mideast Regional Final before losing to Wooster 4-2. Quite a year for Wabash 
Baseball. 
 
The Wabash Swimming Team was honored to be named a 2018 Spring Semester 
NCAA Scholar All American Team. 
 
Lacrosse struggled with a 2-13 record in 2018. 
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I would be remiss in not mentioning that June 30 is our cutoff for the Wabash Annual 
Fund. 
 
The College reports a participation expectation in the 45% range. If achieved it would 
move Wabash into the top 10%-15% of Liberal Arts Schools nationwide. Gifts may be 
given most easily online at wabash.edu/give. 
 
I appreciate whatever efforts our Class can make by June 30 to support the College. 
 
Cheers to each of you. I look forward to a large alumni gathering in Crawfordsville on 
November 10 for the 125th Monon Bell Game. 
 
RSword '76 
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